
Dear Partners 

We are 4th grade 

students of Borsa 

İstanbul Primary 

School. We live in 

Tarsus district of 

Mersin. Mersin is 

south of Turkey. 

We are very happy 

to be in the project. 

We work 

enthusiastically. We and our teacher Esengül Kolay 

are happy to cooperate with you.  

 We wish to meet with you. 

We wish all children happy and healthy. 

We wish the wars to end in the world and peace. 

We wish hunger and thirst come to an end. 

We wish to love each other brotherly. 

We wish people to have equal rights. 

We wish the children to smile. 

We wish the year 2020 to be very beautiful for the 

whole world. 
 


